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May 25, 2010

Marlene H. Dortch, Esq.

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Notification of Digital Operation
Commonwealth Public Broadcasting Corporation
Station WCVE-FM, Richmond, Virginia
Facility Identifier Number 10016

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Commonwealth Public Broadcasting Corporation, licensee of station WCVE-FM,
Richmond, Virginia, hereby notifies the Commission of the increase in digital power for
the above referenced station. Consistent with the Commission’s recent Order,
Commonwealth Public Broadcasting hereby supplies the following information in
support of this notification.

1. Commonwealth Public Broadcasting Corporation commenced the digital
power increase on May 17, 2010.

2. In the event of interference, questions should be directed to Mark Spiller at
804-560-8153.

3. The effective radiated power of the analog system is 17.5 kW. The digital
ERP is 352 watts. The transmitter power output for the analog is 3.48 kW.
The digital TPO is 70 Watts.

4. Commonwealth Public Broadcasting Corporation certifies that its operation
conforms to the iBiquity Digital Corporation hybrid specifications.

5. Commonwealth Public Broadcasting Corporation certifies that its analog
effective radiated power will remain as authorized.
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6. Commonwealth Public Broadcasting Corporation hereby certifies that its
digital operations will not cause human exposure to levels of radio frequency
radiation in excess of Section 1.1310 of the Commission’s Rules and is
categorically excluded from environmental processing pursuant to Section
1.1306(Db).

Any questions concerning this notification should be directed to the undersigned at
Commonwealth Public Broadcasting Corporation.

Sincerely,

A

William N. Miller
Vice President and General Manager
WCVE-FM

Cc: Mr. Richard J. Bodorff, Wiley Rein LLP



